
 

 

The Church of St Mary the Virgin, Great Brickhill 

Sunday 15th June 2025 – Trinity Sunday 
 

Welcome to our Family Service this morning, which will be led by 
the Rector, and we will be celebrating Trinity Sunday. Jerry will 
be providing our music today on the organ/piano. Do join in with 
the singing and use the shakers as much as you like.  
 

The Bible reading is John 16 verses 12 - 15 where Jesus foretells 
the guidance of the Holy Spirit to his disciples. We will also hear 
the story, from the Storyteller Bible, of what happened when 
Jesus was baptised. 
 

The collection plate will be passed round during the final 
hymn. Please use the Gift Aid envelopes provided if you are able 
to. If you prefer to give your collection via our debit/credit card 
device, please see Phillipa after the service. 
 

Everyone is invited to stay after the service for coffee and a chat.  
 
 

RECTOR’S BIBLE STUDY AT THE RECTORY:  
There is no Bible Study at The Rectory this month. 
 
PIMMS & HYMNS, SUNDAY 13th JULY: 
Our second "Pimms & Hymns" in the churchyard will be on 
Sunday 13th July at 4pm. Jerry will again be playing for the 
traditional hymns and Andrew and Margretta will provide the 
music for the modern songs. We would like to hear from you 
as to which hymns/songs you would like. This is a great 
chance for you to sing your favourite hymn/song. Please send 
your choice as soon as you can to:- 
Phillipa  07788 74069   pjcook6@gmail.com  
 
CHRISTIAN AID - RECTOR'S CHALLENGE: 
The Rector would like to pass on his thanks to all who 
contributed to his ‘70k in May’ Challenge for Christian 
Aid.  Well done to John for raising an amazing £960 (£1,181 
including gift aid). 
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FOOD BOX: 
Demand for produce from the Food Box has been high in recent 
weeks and our reserve supply is now low. If anyone would like 
to contribute to the stocked goods, we would be very 
grateful. All contributions can be placed inside the box or next to 
it. The main requirements are: Tea, coffee, long life milk, 
cereal, tinned meals, pasta sauce, soup, baked beans, 
tinned fruit and vegetables. 
If you know of anyone who would benefit from this initiative, 
please pass this information on. For anyone in real need, there 
are leaflets near the Food Box on some local Food Larders, in 
various locations on different days in Milton Keynes.  
 

SERVICES IN THE NEXT TWO WEEKS:  
 

Next Sunday 22nd June, there will be no service here in 
Great Brickhill. The services in the Benefice are:- 
9.30  (Stoke Hammond)  Holy Communion 
11.00  (Little Brickhill)  Family Service 
18.00  (Bow Brickhill)  Evensong 
 

The following Sunday, 29th June, there will be just one 
service in the Benefice:- A service of Holy Communion at 10am 
in Stoke Hammond when there will be choral responses at 
various points in the service. 
 
 

Phillipa Cook - Warden/Secretary (07788 740969)    
pjcook6@gmail.com  
 

Stuart Jones - Warden  (07779 510974)              
stuart.jones54@btinternet.com 

 

To contact the Rector, Revd John Waller:      
rector@brickhillschurches.org.uk 

 

The address of the Benefice website:              
www.brickhillschurches.org.uk   
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